

POLICE DEPARTMENT

COUNTY OF KAUAI

3990 KAANA STREET, SUITE 200 LIHUE, HAWAII 96766 TELEPHONE (808) 241-1600 FAX (808) 241-1604



OUR REFERENCE
YOUR REFERENCE

January 22, 2003

The Honorable Robert Bunda President HAWAII STATE SENATE State Capital, Room 3 415 S. Beretania Street Honolulu, HI 96813 Via Facsimile #808-586-6091

Re:

2002 Legislative Report; SB 171, Act 242, Relating to Uniform Information Practices,

Section 3; Misconduct & Disciplinary Action Regarding Police Officers

Dear Senator Bunda:

Enclosed is the report from the Kauai Police Department concerning the above mentioned legislative mandate. The report describes two disciplinary actions imposed on two officers within the 2002 calendar year.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at 808-241-1602.

Singerely,

WILFRED IHU

Deputy Chief of Police

Enclosure